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Year 6 Leavers 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 children 
 
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 6 leavers assembly on Friday 26th July 
at 2:30pm. This will be an opportunity for us to celebrate the children’s time 
here at the Florence, I can promise there will be lots of happy tears!  (tissues 
will be provided). 
 
Once the assembly is finished, we will provide light refreshments on the field, 
giving the children and yourselves time to say your final goodbyes. 
 
Children are welcome to bring a spare shirt in their bag to sign after school 
on the playground. 
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you all,  
 
Mrs Baxter 
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